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Welcome to our Regent’s ‘Bubble’ 
Summer Term Two 

 
We welcome you back to school after the last few months of home schooling. I know there may be uncertainty, worry and a sense 

of anxiousness, but please be assured we are implementing lots of health and safety measures to keep your children safe. 

 

Our Curriculum 

This term in our Regent’s ‘Bubble’, we are going to try and have a sense of normality by following structured lessons.  

 

Our topic, this term, in Geography is Around the World.  The children will explore the world map, focussing on continents, 

oceans and the United Kingdom.  

 

Our Art will be based on exploring a range of colourful art from the West Indies.  

 

In English, the children will be looking at a range of traditional tales on the IWB to support our writing activities. Children will 

not be accessing the library so please try to read daily with your children at home to enable them to still have the joy of books. 

The children will have a spelling test on a Wednesday morning. 

 

In Maths, the children are starting off the term by looking at addition and subtraction and word problems. They will continue 

using Busy Ant Maths as well as being challenged through reasoning and problem-solving challenges and daily mental maths 

problems. 

  

In RE, the children will be looking at Jewish and Christian places of worship and exploring their practice of worship.   

 

In PHSE, we will be focusing on emotions, feelings and what makes us special and unique. We will also be completing many 

lessons which support positive mental health and well-being, especially during the first couple of weeks.  

 

In Science the children are learning about plants and the plant life cycle.  

 

In PE the children will be completing active challenges with JB Sports on a Friday afternoon. The children should come into 

school on this day wearing P.E kit.  As PE will take place outside, please send your children in wearing outdoor PE kit. 

 

Health and Safety 

Please see the Risk Assessments and updated letters on Dojo regarding how school is going to look over the next few 

weeks/months.  

 

Important information – 

• Children to bring in a water bottle – they will not be able to use the water fountains 

• Only 1 parent/carer to collect and drop off at provided times 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with regards to any issues or concerns you may have. 

 

Many Thanks, 

Mrs Michelle Nicholson and Mrs Avril Anderson       
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